
Thank you to everyone who took a few minutes to complete the survey.
STRONGLY

AGREE
AGREE DISAGREE STRONGLY

DISAGREE
DON'T
KNOW

My child is happy at this school. 68% 34%

My child feels safe at this school. 79% 21%

The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 62% 38%

My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the
bullying quickly and effectively.

12% 21% 6% 6% 55%

The school makes me aware of what my child will learn
during the year.

53% 34% 15%

When I have raised concerns with the school they have
been dealt with properly.

44% 34% 15% 9%

Does your child have special educational needs and/or
disabilities (SEND)? (yes or no)
If yes, the survey asks parents how strongly they agree with
this statement: ‘My child has SEND, and the school gives
them the support they need to succeed.’

9% 41% 3% 3% 44%

The school has high expectations for my child. 47% 47% 3% 3%

My child does well at this school. 65% 35%

The school lets me know how my child is doing. 56% 44%

There is a good range of subjects available to my child at
this school.

73% 26%

My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school. 70% 18% 6% 3% 3%

The school supports my child’s wider personal
development.

62%) 29% 3% 6%

I would recommend this school to another parent.    Yes 100% No



FOLLOW UP
Autumn Term 2022

1. Survey pupils about the clubs available after school and find out what else they would
like.

Spring Term 2023
1. At the start of the term share the year group curriculum leaflets and knowledge

organisers.
2. Share summary Report Card to share December assessment results, attendance and

behaviour incidences.
3. Develop a specific parent survey for parents of children with an identified special

educational need.
4. Informal parent drop ins for parents - coffee mornings twice a half term with different

focuses e.g. SEND, Bullying
5. Create a ‘What is bullying and how can I support my child?’ information poster for

parents.


